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The 2001 Legislature enacted a provision requiring municipalities to report construction and 

development-related fees to the state starting in 2003 as part of a "development streamlining" act. 

This bill would exempt municipalities from the reporting requirement for a given year if their 

fees were $5,000 or less that year. The bill would also move the annual reporting date from April 

1 to June 30. 


